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MEDIA ADVISORY:        ATTENTION: ASSIGNMENT DESK, EDITORS, REPORTERS

Nuclear Regulatory Commission Chairman Nils J. Diaz will speak on the process for new
nuclear plant licensing Monday, Feb. 13.  The 9 a.m. EST speech will be at the 2nd Annual Platts
Conference on Opportunities for Growth and Investment in North America.  The hotel is located at
2401 M St., N.W., Washington, D.C.

For further information contact Eliot Brenner or Beth Hayden at 301-415-8200.
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